
Ireland & Northern Ireland

Since the start of the Covid-19 crisis, we have been focusing on ensuring 
the safety and wellbeing of our people and the communities we serve.

Social distancing 
guidance for our 

sales teams 
in-store

Our primary focus from the start of the crisis has been to protect and support our people, and we 
have implemented all possible safety measures:

Through our global supply chains, we have been able to secure much needed PPE for use by front 
line workers. We donated 

10,000 
bottles for use for hand sanitiser in care homes.

Remote working 
for those who can

We also donated more than 

900,000 
of our drinks 

doubling our monthly 
drinks donations to our

 charity partners 
Simon Community, 

FoodCloud and Fareshare
 

making weekly donations 
to frontline workers in more than 

 

Temperature checks 
at our plant

Staggered breaks 
and handovers to 

ensure social 
distancing

Personal protective 
equipment

The Coca-Cola Foundation made a financial donation to FoodCloud, allowing 

 the charity to deliver the equivalent of 100,000 meals to communities in need across 
Ireland and Northern Ireland

 

We’re very proud to have played our part for society and the communities we serve across 
the island of Ireland.

Our community

Our impact

Our supply chain

Our people

30
 
hospitals and testing 
centres across the island

“This very timely donation from 
The Coca-Cola Foundation will 
help FoodCloud get more good 
food out to the most vulnerable
people in our communities, 
during this crisis and beyond”.
FoodCloud CEO Iseult Ward

“On behalf of all the staff here 
at Musgrave Park Hospital 
thank you for all the soft drink 
donations. It was a really kind 
gesture from Coca-Cola, which 
has been greatly received and 
appreciated by all staff during 
these unprecedented times.”
Andrew Chambers, Musgrave 
Park Hospital

“On behalf of Beaumont 
Hospital staff we would like to 
sincerely thank you and your 
colleagues for your generous 
donation. It is very much 
appreciated by our nurses in 
the Covid 19 areas particularly 
in the ICU.”
Sue & Janet, Beaumont Hospital

We’re all in this together.


